IPC

EAGLE
Date: February 18, 2022
To: IPC Eagle Sales and Distribution
From: Patrick Marsh

Subject: Price Increase, effective April 18, 2022

We announced a price increase in August 2021 and implemented it October 1,
2021. Atthat time, we were estimating our costs for 2022. Our actual costs have
exceeded our expectations and we can no longer absorb these additional
costs.

For this reason, | would like to inform you that our prices will increase April 18,
2022. On average, our prices will increase at the rates listed below but there

may be exceptions.

+ Cleaning Equipment, Parts and Accessories - 4%
« Tools, Microfiber and Caris - 4%
« UltraPure Window Cleaning Systems — 4%

We are currently updating our price sheets and they will be available shortly.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,
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Patrick Marsh
President/CEO
IPC Eagle Corporation



